Mark Batchelor

From: Mark Batchelor

Sent: 28 November 2023 09:41
To: Mark Batchelor

Subject: FW: Ringers Road, Bromley

From: Peter Beggan

Date: Monday, 27 November at 18:59
To: David Francis Tom Castro
Subject: Ringers Road, Bromley

Dear David,
Thank you for introducing your site at Ringers Road, Bromley to PA Housing.

To further confirm, and as previously discussed, we are potentially interested in the site on the basis of either
Section 106, land or a package basis, subject to us receiving more information.

It fits our acquisition profile, so we would be interested to progress dialogue once planning permission is secured.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Pete

Peter Beggan | Assistant Director - New Business
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